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To:     To Whom It May Concern.
Date:  31/05/2021
Attn:   
Fax:    

From:  UNDP Bosnia and Herzegovina
                      
Subject: LED public street lighting in Ferhadija & Marsala Tita streets, Sarajevo, B&H

Dear Sir/Madam,

UNDP BiH made a decision to extend the deadline for submission of Bids and to amend the ITB and supporting documentation (Annex I - BoQ in local and English languages, and technical documentation), whereby all changes are marked in red.

With this notice on amendment, we are also attaching the above mentioned revised BoQ and technical documentation. All documentation can also be downloaded from the link provided within the ITB document.

The new deadline for submission of bids is by 12:00 CET on Thursday, June 17th, 2021. 

UNDP BiH uses this opportunity to apologize for any inconvenience that this amendment might have caused.

Best regards,
UNDP BIH
Tel: + 387 33 293 400 Fax: + 387 33 552 330
www.ba.undp.org
registry.ba@undp.org
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